Christian Provenzano, B.A., LLB. LLM. Mayor



Corporation of the City of Sault Ste. Marie

Mr. Joe Roberts
Push for Change Campaign

January 26th, 2017

Dear Joe,

I want to thank you for your efforts to raise funds and awareness for the issue of youth homelessness. Your Push for Change campaign has captured the imagination of communities across Canada.

Youth homelessness is a complex issue that arises from several causes. While it will be a challenging problem to eliminate entirely, there is no question that we have the means to start making progress towards that goal today. We can also we can take steps right now to make sure that homeless and at-risk youth have access to needed resources and services, ones that will help ensure their personal safety and allow them the chance to pursue education and employment opportunities.

Your own story shows that youth homelessness is an issue that can be surmounted. With the right support, young people in difficult circumstances can go on to achieve great things in both their personal and professional lives.

Thank you for taking the time to visit our community and share your experiences. I wish you the best of luck on the remainder of your journey.

Sincerely.

Christian Provenzano